
 
 

Tuesday 4th March  2025 

            Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

 

The Scholastic Book Fair is visiting Corpus Christi from Tuesday 11th March - Tuesday 18th March.  

 

The Book Fair will be set up in the main school hall and you are welcome to attend with your child after school from 3:15pm. 

Teachers will be there to help you. Please be mindful of any clubs taking place in the hall and make sure to stay within the 

Book Fair area. There will be a wide range of books on display suitable for all ages. With each sale at the Book Fair, we earn 

rewards as a school that can be put towards free books. Last year, we earnt £413 worth of rewards to spend on books, which 

was incredible! These go towards class readers, books for specific topics being taught, as well as classics and books to read 

for pleasure.  

 

This year, we will be operating a cashless system. There is a QR code that will be available to scan at the Book Fair as well as a 

copy at the bottom of this letter.  Alternatively, you can pay via their website which is also included on the bottom of the QR 

code.  The website is  https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

 

Making payments: 

-When using the QR code or website, please enter the school’s post code: BH5 2BX.  

 

-You then will see two options, the pre-school and the primary school. Please select ‘Corpus Christi RC Pr School’ which is the 

second option, as shown below: 

 

-Continue to follow the instructions to pay if you are at the Book Fair. You also have an option to use this facility  to pay if you 

are not there, or would like to pay in advance.  

 

If you are unable to attend the Book Fair, please note that you can purchase pre-paid vouchers in advance (see link here: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers), which your child can bring into school to redeem at the book fair.   

 

Your child will also receive a World Book Day £1 token during World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. These tokens can be 

redeemed in local bookstores as well as the Book Fair.  

            Many thanks, as always, for your continued support. 

            Miss Whiting  

English Subject Leader 

 

 St. James's Square, Boscombe, Bournemouth  BH5 2BX     
 Phone:  (01202) 427544  e-mail: office@cccpschool.com    www.cccpschool.co.uk  

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers
mailto:corpuschristirc@bournemouth.gov.uk


 
 

Please see the QR code needed to make payments, and the website again if that is preferred.  
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